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Having already sent you an email supporting this measure, I'll simply reiterate that 

I've seen what happens when college students falter in their studies, or have to leave 

school because of basic needs not being met. Therefore, I fully support this 

legislation and ask that you do the same for students in your district, especially those 

attending PSU and PCC. 

 

Thank-you. 


